
 

 

Flower Mound High School Swim and Dive Booster Club 

 

WAC 

August 31, 2023 

Board Members Present:  Erin Ross, President; Katie Jones, Vice President; Edyta Wozniak, Secretary; Katie Lowe, 
Member At Large, Holly Egan dive representative 

Coaches Present: Tony Arbogast, Head Coach 

Call meeting to Order/Welcome – Erin Ross, President 6:00 PM 

Erin welcomed everyone and handed out agenda for the meeting 
 
Discussed during the meeting: 
 
New Officer Election: Treasurer – Bob Kruzel 
Motion to make the election –   Katie Jones first, Katie Lowe second. Vote carried all in favor on 8/31/2023. 
 
Spirit wear – jackets, t-shirts for athletes, backpacks for freshman, latex caps have been ordered. 
Fundraiser t-shirts - designs are 90% completed and be ready by 9/1; design is limited to 2 colors to lower the cost of t-
shirt; Krissy’s shop will get opened as soon as is ready; booster club gets 15% back from the store as a fundraiser 
 
Meals are not paid by booster club this year since lots of food got wasted last year; athletes may opt in for the meals 
they will pay ($100 for 7 meals delivered to the pool); Sean will send the sign-up form to be completed by 9/15 
 
Meat schedule – Katie will add to the team snap.  
 
Membership dues  – the fee is $200.00 for 2023/2024 school year; 21 paid out of 84 as of 8/31 
 
Banquet – targeting for the last weekend of March –– Sara will contact Circle R ranch 
 
Social activities – seniors started planning event at Main Event in Grapevine (1h bowling, 2h of other games / laser tag, 
$30 per person on any day beside Fri and Sat nights); unlimited sliders, wings, donuts, soft drinks for the first 30 
minutes; 5 days in advance close the rsvp.; event planned for October 1st Sunday – Bob will call to make a reservation; 
captains will get the sign-up list due by 9/22; all sponsored by booster club; 
 
Fundraiser activity – seniors proposed to raise funds for a charter bus to the state meet; booster club cannot sponsor 
the bus since it would be not fair towards the swimmers who don’t go to the state meet and paid same annual booster 
club dues. 
 
Storage $265 per month – need to downsize; water polo has not reimbursed us for last year yet; Jenny will help with the 
cleanup, and she’ll also contact other places to see what’s available. 
 
Social media – Seniors will be posting after approved by Katie Jones 
 
Next meeting planned on 10/4 at 7pm 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:49  PM 


